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AGENDA 

 

 

 

 

To:  Boscawen Zoning Board of Adjustment 

From:  Kellee Jo Easler 

 Date:    Tuesday, September 22, 2015 @ 7pm  

 Roll call by Secretary 

 Review and Acceptance of draft minutes 

Old Business 

 

New Business  

 Application for a Special Exception for Grazing Care and Keeping of Livestock 

submitted by Heather Wunschel of 115 Franklin St Apt 3, Franklin NH 03235, with 

the location of the property at Map 81D, Lot 58, Sublot A, 27 Corn Hill Road in R1 

zones. 

 

Other 

Next Meeting is on Tuesday, October 27 @ 7pm. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Kellee at keasler@townofboscawen.org. 

 

 

 

Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community 

Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 

http://www.townofboscawen.org/

